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SMYRNA SCHOOL DISTRICT OFFICIAL STATEMENT 

On June 1, 2023, the Smyrna Middle School Administration became 

aware of a threat via social media. In collaboration with local law 

enforcement, the threat was deemed not credible. 

Out of an abundance of caution, there will be an increased police and 

administrative presence on the Smyrna Middle and High School campus 

today. Proper steps have been taken to assure there is not threat to the 

school or community. 


